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From: Subir Das, IEEE 802.21 WG Vice-chair 

To: Andrew Haworth, FMCA Director

Title: Liaison to FMCA

Dear Mr. Haworth,

In response to your letter of the 6th of May, 2009, the IEEE 802.21 WG would like to establish a formal liaison with the Fixed Mobile Convergence Alliance (FMCA). Also, we would like to inform you that Gidon Reid has been appointed by the WG as the official liaison officer.

We look forward to having fruitful communications with the FMCA in the future.

Best regards,

Subir Das

IEEE 802.21 Vice-chair
(On behalf of the IEEE 802.21 WG)

Contact information: 

Subir Das
subir@research.telcordia.com
+1 732 699 2483
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Liaison letter to FMCA.
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